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In addition, outside of our virtual group sharing/support meetings, New Parent Virtual Meetings can be 

scheduled for those in need of support and information between monthly meetings.  Call our Helpline to 

request a meeting. Please reach out. We are here for you. 

 

PFLAG Buffalo/Niagara   

P.O. Box 617 

Buffalo, New York 14207 

 

Helpline-883-0384  

info@pflagbuffalo.org 

www.pflagbuffalo.org 

www.facebook.com/pflag.niagara 
 

We meet because we have learned someone close to us is gay, lesbian, bisexual, or transgender. We try to 

help one another deal with this information in a positive manner. Although we do not always agree, we try to be 

understanding. We offer help to those who seek it, but do not force ourselves on others. We strive to maintain 

anonymity while sharing on a level that is comfortable. 

August Sharing Meeting  

1:00-2:30 

Sunday, August 15th 

Via Zoom  
Meeting Number 555 112 0003 

Pass Code 700 

 

 
 

We are still here for you and others via 

our Helpline. 

 

883-0384  

mailto:info@pflagbuffalo.org
http://www.pflagbuffalo.org/
http://www.facebook.com/pflag.niagara


 

 

 

CONSIDER ADDING ANOTHER NEWSLETTER TO YOUR LIFE 

 

     Have you heard about the website them? This site has many articles that focus on 

transgender people, issues, and news. Many powerful news articles and important stories are 

included. There is a weekly e-newsletter as well to which you can subscribe.   

Please click on  or cut and paste this link to see a recent edition: 

https://link.them.us/view/5be9e6ea3f92a40469fb9424eifvy.flv/7a63480a 

     Check them out at https://www.them.us/. 
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Julie Christiano, President    

Lisbeth Ball, Secretary    
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Sharon Barrett, director  

Jeanne Mullen, director 

 

PFLAG Buffalo/Niagara is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. 

 

https://www.them.us/

